








 
 

 
 

1.3 An  indicative site layout plan is reproduced below as Figure 4, where it is considered 

that the farm outbuildings could be replaced with a senstively designed detached 

dwellinghouse to mirror that proposed under Planning Application PL/02326. That 

application proposes the removal of rather unsightly outbuildings and construction of 

one-three bed detached house with the existing farm entrance improved to provide 

enhanced visibility standards for all users. That application proposal involves the 

eastern part of the farmyard contained within settlement limits, but ideally, our client 

wishes to remove all the farm buildings and construct a second identical dwelling 

directly over the footprint of those redundant western outbuildings as shown below. 

 

 
Figure 4 – indicative site layout plan of proposed repalcement of farm buildings 

with single dwelling 

 

1.4 The site is shown above as extending to built farmyard only, and not encroaching 

into the adjoining open pasture. Accordingly, the redevelopment of the farmyard 

would not encroach into the surrounding countryside, and not otherwise potentially 

detracting from its openness and rural character. 



 
 

 
 

It also resembles “rounding-off” given the presence of Grove Farm directly opposite, 

off the southern flank of the A485, where a significant proportion of the side curtilage 

of that property is located within limits.  

 

 

2.0 Conclusion 

 

2.1 In conclusion, our client has illustrated that their indicative proposals to construct a 

single, additional dwellinghouse will not appear at odds to the prevailing spatial 

pattern of development in Llanybydder. The locality has numerous examples of minor 

additions to the extremities of defined settlement limits, where opportunities to 

replace old outbuildings with new sensitive development can be achieved. This 

example is no different, resulting in it being respectful to the character and setting of 

the locality.  

 

We respectfully request that this Representation be given careful examination, and 

consequently the defined settlement limits of this part of Llanybydder be realigned to include 

the whole Representation Site, as a Residential Allocation in the Proposals Map of the 

adopted Local Development Plan. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Richard A. Banks 

Director                                             

 

 

 

Enc.                                                                

 

Cc client 




